	
	PART 1

(OPEN TO THE PUBLIC)
	ITEM NO. 1



	
	

	REPORT OF 

THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES



	TO THE EXTRAORDINARY MEETING OF THE COUNCIL

ON 30TH NOVEMBER, 2005



	TITLE:
APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE 



	RECOMMENDATION:

THAT Barbara Spicer be appointed to the post of Chief Executive within the salary range of £122,727 to £135,000 per annum and subject to the provisions of the Scheme of Conditions of Service.



	EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:

This report contains a recommendation from an appointment panel established to select a short list of applicants for the post of Chief Executive and to interview those included on the short list.



	BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS:

(Available for public inspection)

Council Constitution.



	ASSESSMENT OF RISK:
Low.  The current Chief Executive, John Willis, is due to retire in April 2006 and the timing of the new appointment will allow for appropriate hand over arrangements to be made.



	SOURCE OF FUNDING:
Revenue budget.



	COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative)



	1.
LEGAL IMPLICATIONS
Provided by:
N/A

2.
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS
Provided by:
N/A

PROPERTY (if applicable):  N/A

HUMAN RESOURCES:  Appointment in accordance with the Constitution



	CONTACT OFFICER:
Mike Bleese 

TEL. NO.
793 3502
 





Head of Human Resources 



	WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S): 
ALL



	KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Council Constitution;  Management Structure



	DETAILS:



	1.
An appointment panel, consisting of the undermentioned persons, short-listed applicants for the post of Chief Executive on 7th November, 2005, then interviewed those persons included in the short list on 23rd and 24th November, 2005:



Councillor John Merry



Councillor David Lancaster



Councillor James Dawson



Councillor Vincent Devine



Councillor Karen Garrido



Councillor Bill Hinds



Councillor Maureen Lea



Councillor Keith Mann



Councillor John Warmisham



Councillor Barry Warner



Doctor Eileen Fairhurst (PCT)



Derek Osbaldestin (GMPA)

2.
The panel recommend to Council that Barbara Spicer be appointed to the post of Chief Executive within the salary range £122,727 to £135,000 per annum and subject to the provisions of the Scheme of Conditions of Service.
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